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  Weekly Buzz 

This week children from KS2 went to St Leonards to play football, it was a very fun        
experience but sadly the boys lost 2-0. They put on a fantastic performance and tried 
their best. The girls had to mix it up with St Leonards because they didn’t have enough 
players. They didn’t play a competitive match but it was a great game all round. 

This week’s Go Noodle winners are Reception. Good job to all the lunchtime award winners. Tidy class-
room winners this week were Y6. 

Well done to all our compassionate children this week, you are truly role models to all of our other  
children. Also a big well done to Y4 who aced their Harvest Liturgy. A big thanks to all our parents and 
grandparents who came to watch. 

Happy birthday to all our birthday children. We hope you enjoy celebrating with all your friends and 
family.  

Don’t forget to bring your coat and a healthy snack. 

16th October 2023              Dinner menu: Week 1 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

Plea for spare colouring/puzzle/sticker books! If you have any spares please drop them into the office, 

we are running short in our Breakfast and Fun clubs. Thank you. 

PE kit—thank you to all those who are supporting school by ensuring their child is wearing the correct 

PE kit. A gentle reminder that black/grey/blue hoodies or jumpers are not part of our PE kit. A green 

SJRC hoodie or a school cardigan or jumper can be worn. 

Hoop earrings and bracelets are not permitted as per our school uniform policy. 

St John’s Church Fayre will be held on November 25th. If you have any donations of toys, gifts, bottles 

etc, please drop them into the office. 
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Monday 

 

Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y6 Swimming 

 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Pantomime pm 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Shrewsbury Tennis Festival  

Attendance for w/c 09/10/23 =  95.4% 

Reception 95.7% 

Year 1 96.8% 

Year 2 92.6% 

Year 3 96.1% 

Year 4 98.8% 

Year 5 98.7% 

Year 6 87.7% 

Whole school attendance this year = 95.6% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

Y1—Elle Mae 

Y4—Grace, Sienna and Annabelle 

Y6—Jacob B 

Catholic Life 

 Dear God 

Each season brings something new for us to see and enjoy. 

With sunny days and rainy days our crops grow larger. 

Fruit and vegetables ripen, ready for us to harvest. 

Thank you for all the food we have to eat, may we remember people who may 
not have enough. 

Help us to be kind to others in our thoughts, words and deeds. 

Amen 

A reminder that all Y6 applications for secondary school places must be completed by the 31st October. We encourage you to 

submit an application online as soon as possible. There is no grace period for late applications. Please follow the link to the 

website to apply. Transferring to Secondary school—Shropshire Council. 

https://next.shropshire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-to-start-or-transfer-school/transferring-to-secondary-school/


Celebration Assembly — Compassionate 

Reception 

Hallie 

We have noticed a really big improvement in Hallie’s compassion this week and her 

efforts to be the best friend she can be. One of her friends has been feeling sad this 

week and Hallie has been reassuring her and making her feel better. She offers her 

tissues, hugs her and holds her hand which shows her compassion to others. We are 

very impressed Hallie, keep being the best friend you can be. 

Year 1 

Ada CR 

We have chosen Ada as our Star of the Week as we’ve noticed that she always shows 

kindness and compassion to her friends. She has a lovely, kind nature and notices if 

other children need anything. 

Year 2 

Rosie & Evelyn 

Rosie and Evelyn always demonstrate a compassionate nature towards each other and 

their friends, they are always looking out for each other and check on other members 

of the class. They are both very kind-hearted and display this regularly during the 

school day. All of the adults in year 2 have noted their compassionate nature and  

commented on this. Well done to both of you. 

Year 3 

Summer 

Summer is a kind, thoughtful member of our class who always shows she is             

compassionate. Summer mixes well and is a good friend. Summer always follows our 

school behaviour policy and is a role model to all at St John’s. Summer is a pleasure to 

teach and we are lucky to have her in our class, 

Year 4 

Mona 

Our award for compassion goes to Mona. She has shown great compassion this week 

when others in the class have not been feeling their brightest. You often see her put 

her arm around a friend to check they are ok and always tries to make others smile. 

It’s such a great attribute to have and we love that we see it through Mona in year 4. 

Thank you, Mona. 

Year 5 

Vinnie 

I have been impressed this week with the way Vinnie has been thoughtful of others 

around him with the way he has conducted himself in class. He has contributed well to 

lessons, given examples in maths to help others, been respectful, and been more    

focussed on his work. This has not only benefitted him but has shown how he has 

been thinking about how this helps those around him. This thoughtfulness is much 

appreciated. 

Year 6 

Mia 

Our compassionate star of the week this week is Mia. Mia showed an incredible 

amount of compassion to one of her classmates this week. They were upset and Mia 

took it upon herself to give them a hug and ask if they would like to join in with her 

and her friend. Keep it up Mia, it was a lovely moment to witness!  


